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Aihe: Request from the Netherlands to eHealth Network Members

Dear eHealth Network Members,

On behalf of our colleagues in the Netherlands, please see the message below and how you can interact.
Best regards

The eHealth Network Secretariat

Dear eHealth Network Members,

The Netherlands is currently looking into replacing the contact tracing software of the regional health care services
(GGD) due to security and privacy issues and incidents. We are evaluating alternatives, for instance the WHQO's Go.Data,
but are very keen in hearing of other Member States on what software (for testing, vaccination, contact tracing) they
have implemented at their local healthcare services and what their experiences are. For this purpose, Dutch experts
would like to get into contact with your national experts to exchange experiences and expertise.
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We would welcome your response to the following questions:
- What software have you implemented at your local healthcare services to register COVID-19 tests, contact
tracing and vaccinations?

- Could experts of the Dutch Ministry of Health, Welfare and Sports contact your national expert? If so, could you
provide the contact details?

You could send your response to [JIEEI @ minvws.nl.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you.



